In the unlikely event of an emergency, we will not leave until the work is done. Enbridge has pledged to
take full responsibility for the clean-up of any release in Michigan or anywhere along its pipeline
system. The company’s financial position and past follow through on our commitment to Marshall,
Michigan support this pledge.

e Enbridge paid the full $1.2 billion cost of the July, 2010 Marshall spill in Michigan on Line 6B
even though it exceeded insurance coverage.

Safety — and the prevention of incidents — is our number-one priority. Modern-day preventative
maintenance and inspection technology make accidents, especially large events, highly unlikely.

In the unlikely event of a leak, Enbridge has the emergency response equipment, training, and expertise
to respond quickly and effectively. If this were to occur:

e Our Control Center would close remotely controlled sectionalizing valves immediately upon
detection of a problem, with full closure occurring within three minutes of activation to
isolate the affected section.

e We would rapidly dispatch a trained response team, including environmental crews who have a
strong understanding of the products we transport.

e Under the oversight of federal agencies, Enbridge would then clean and restore the affected
areas to avoid long-term impact to landowners, residents, and the environment.



